
Submitter: Brent Bishop 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On 
Transportation and Economic Development 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

HB5024 

The Oregon Film office was an invaluable & easily accessible resource that was 

essential to the success of our feature film. They were helpful, informative, readily 

available, and they provided us with information, resources, and administrative 

support, both for physical production and for navigating the incentive program. 


